 Bloomfield Recreation Master Plan Update Committee (RMPUC)- meeting of June 8, 2021
The RMPUC meeting was called to order at 8:10 p.m. by Chairperson Fred Wille.  The legal notice for the meeting was posted on the website and in the Daily Messenger.
Present: 
Committee members: Fred Wille, Mark Falsone, Mike Didas, Scott Kimball, Jeff Daley, Frank Fessner and Kathy Conradt

Guests: Sara Turnbull
Excused: Jon Mastin
Absent: Scott Rogers, Dave Damaske, Bev Bailey, 
I. A draft survey prepared by Sara Turnball was reviewed
a. The survey will be available in the following: village and town websites, village facebook, 2 Bloomfield Community forums, the school Friday fliers (if possible) and hard copies at the village and town offices and the public library.  The senior citizens will meet jut prior to the next committee meeting and will fill out hard copies at that time.
b. The time frame for answering the survey will be from June 14 to July 12
c. The various civic groups will be sent the survey for their response and the email list for the town newsletter will also be sent the link.
II. There was some discussion on the question of the summer rec program in reference to whether it should be full-time or part-time and whether it should be expanded over a longer time period.  It was decided that this was too specific for the survey and should be addressed on its own in the future.
III. The question regarding the possible need for a part-time recreation coordinator will be re-worded before the survey goes out.  More background information is needed.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:50 p.m.   


II.  Next meeting – the next meeting will be July 20 at 8:00 p.m. at Veteran’s Park.  The survey results will be reviewed and discussed.  

Respectfully submitted,

Kathy Conradt

